
From: Carrie Amber Rheingans <crheinga@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 7:40 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Apartments at Miller/Maple 
 
 
Hello,  
I was not able to attend the virtual event recently to receive public comment about the apartments 
being built across the street from where I live in the Miller/Maple Townhouses. I'm excited to get more 
neighbors! I wanted to comment that we who live in Miller/Maple Townhouses really enjoy all the trees 
that are along the north side of Miller Road across the street from us, and we hope that the maximum 
number of trees can remain - preferably, the same number of trees that are there now. There are many 
birds and small mammals that live in that little patch, and the small wetland next to it, and we hope they 
can remain our neighbors, too.  
 
Thank you, 
~Carrie  
734-417-2537 
 
 
Carrie A. Rheingans, MPH, MSW  
2557 Miller Ave, Ann Arbor, MI 48103 
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